
The Three Village Teachers Association, 
in partnership with the Three Village School Administrators Association 

and our parents, 
is sponsoring a district-community wide fundraising drive for victims of 

HURRICANE HARVEY 

Please donate at the following locations:
NO. COUNTRY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING: Mail Room & Security

ALL OTHER SCHOOL BUILDINGS: Main Office
Donations will be accepted through September 20th

NO DONATION IS TOO SMALL!
Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

Please contact the 
Three Village Teachers Association with any questions or concerns.

100-39 Suffolk Avenue  Setauket, New York 11733
6317516154

TVTASec@aol.com
www.tvta.org

mailto:TVTASec@aol.com
http://www.tvta.org/

